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Help is needed for the 

upcoming Festival 
Bake Sale 

Please contact the following people - 
 

Friday Sept. 26-  Rose Najarian, 
313-581-3077 or Sue Vian, 248-414-
5246, suecarmanvian@gmail.com  
 

Saturday Sept.27 –Joy Callan, 248-
254-3955, yerchanigc@yahoo.com  or 
Terry Palaian, 248-347-3479, 
tpalaian4@gmail.com 
 

Sunday, Sept. 28- Linda DePietro, 
248-335-3472, tridelt@comcast.net 

Hot Foods 

Dawn Aginian, daginian@yahoo.com 
248-225-7176 

Congratulations 
on the July 9th birth 

of  Luke 

 Andrew 

 Woodring! 

Son of Danielle 

& Andrew Woodring 

grandson of Kim & John 

Kalajian 

    Prayers  & 

    Sympathy 
 

Our sympathies to Nancy 

Panaretos on the loss of 

her dear husband, 

Peter Panaretos. 
 

We also wish to express 

sympathy to Marilyn 

Sarkesian on the loss of 

her dear brother-in-law, 

and Nevart (Rose) 

Godoshian on the loss of 

her dear son-in-law.  

 

 

Congratulations 
on the June 23rd birth of 

 Chloe Victoria  

    Sahakian! 

daughter of  

Lindsay & Aram Sahakian 
granddaughter of 

Barbara Haroutunian 
 

 

 

 
 

Congratulations 
on the July 2nd birth of 

  Wolfgang 

 Garbis Axt!  
son of Renee 

 & Jeffrey Axt, 

grandson of Sylvia & 

Robert Axt  

 
 

 

 

Sending get well 

wishes to 

 Pam 

 Dayinian, 

& Helen Mekjian. 
 

We wish them a speedy recovery! 

       New Address 

    Yvonne Korkoian 
 33698 Heirloom Circle 

 Farmington Hills, MI  48331 

248-254-3029 

 

  

  
 

Congratulations 
on the August 2nd   marriage 

of Knar Callan & 

& Michael Pifer          
daughter of 

Joy & Roy Callan, son of Jan 

Bedrosian & Steve Pifer 

 

WG 2014 Executive Board 
Linda  Stamboulian, Chairman 

Nora Noraian, Vice Chairman 

Joyce Obenhoff, Treasurer 

Judy Parks, Assistant 

Treasurer 

Dawn Aginian, Recording 

Secretary 

Virginia Mekjian, Corresponding                     

Secretary 

Sara Andonian, Advisor 

Barbara Haroutunian, Advisor 

Sue Carman Vian, Advisor 

Linda Stamboulian & Dawn 

Aginian, Newsletter 

 

Prayers  & Sympathy 
 

Our sympathies to  

Anne Soultanian on  

the loss of her dear sister-in-law 

and Cathy Atesian on the loss 

of her dear aunt   

Delphine Wanda 

Soultanian  

 

 

St. Nersess Fundraiser Sun. Sept. 14th  
Please join us for Brunch after Church when we partner with the 

Men’s Society to raise $$ for St. Nersess Seminarians.  The WG 

liaison is Kim Kalajian & the Men’s Society liaison is John Kalajian.  

If you wish to help or make a donation, contact Kim @ 734-788-6767 

or kimkalajian@gmail.com.  Adults are $10, and children under five are $5. 

 

DUES  Please submit your dues of 

$20 to St. John Women’s Guild 

Judy Parks, 436 Linden Rd., 
Birmingham, MI  48009 
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